
Public Notice 
 

 
 

 

NEW DATE FOR THE  

REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING  

IN NOVEMBER 2017 

 
 
 
NOTE that for unforeseeable reasons, the members of the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-
Grâce Borough Council are obliged to change the date of the Borough Council meeting scheduled 
on November 13, 2017 to 7 p.m. on Wednesday, November 22, 2017, at  6767, chemin de la 
Côte-des-Neiges. 
 
GIVEN at Montréal, this August 23, 2017  
 
La secrétaire d’arrondissement, 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
 


